HAVELOCK NORTH WATER SUPPLY

BOIL WATER
NOTICE REMOVED

Havelock North tap water is now safe to drink without boiling.

This means there are no restrictions remaining on the normal uses of drinking
water supplied to Havelock North. We have completed extensive pipe flushing
and testing of the network and supply.

The Hastings water supplying Havelock North will remain chlorinated until
further notice.

Please follow these actions to ensure the safety of your drinking water:
+ Dispose of any stored water or ice.

« Home owners, residents, business owners and staff in Havelock North are
advised that internal taps and any other water using facilities (such as ice
making machines on your fridge, coffee machines etc.) should be run for
2-3 minutes to flush any old water from their plumbing systems.

If you have on-property storage which is fed from the Havelock North
water supply, eg water tanks, you should empty these tanks and dispose
of the water to waste then refill.

Schools, child care centres and other facilities with water fountains should
run all drinking fountains for 2-3 minutes before using the water.

Owners and managers of large buildings should ensure that their entire
system is flushed and that storage tanks are drained and refilled.

If you would like advice or assistance with emptying your storage tank and/
or flushing your plumbing system, please contact Hastings District Council

on 06 8715000.
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